May 8, 1964 Rabbi Joseph Soloveitchik 10 Hancock Rd. Brookline, Mass. Dear Rabbi Soloveitchik: I just this morning was leafing through the most recent issue of "CCAR" Journal, and happened to notice an article by Jakob J. Petuchowski entitled, "Some Reflections on the Reform Attitude Towards Divorce." I am enclosing a photocopy of the last page of his article which I think may be of interest in the light of our conversation earlier this week about the possibility of coming to some understanding with Prof. Lieberman about the davorce problem. Respectfully yours. RABBI NORMAN LAMM NL:ff Encl